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2014 LC Championship Meets 
Regionals-  Meets were staffed well on weekends.  There seemed to more issues with 

time-lines in the Tidewater and Christiansburg meets. The meet in Christiansburg 
ran chase starts in the morning sessions.  No issues were brought up from any of 
the post meet reports. 

Seniors-  45 officials attended.  There was a nice mix of experience with officials in 
assigned positions.  No real concerns were brought up during the meet.    

Age Groups- 46 officials attended.  Chase starts(odd/even) were run in the morning 
sessions.  Any issues that came up were handled professionally by both the 
concerned coaches involved and the Meet Referee(or a member of assigned team). 

Zones-  14 VA officials were present.  Chase starts(boy/girl) were run with no 
problems.   

Jr Nationals/Nationals-  6 Officials attended these meets in California. 
  
 

2015 LC Championship Meet 
Assignments will be discussed during the Officials Committee meeting September 
6th.   

 
 

 
Recruitment 
Currently we have 406 officials with 42 certified this past season. 

Documents will be going out to committee members for vetting next week.  
Currently we have 2 clinics scheduled for next season, September 14th in Lynchburg 
and October 2nd at NOVA. 

 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Bryan C. Wallin 


